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DATES TO REMEMBER 

May 

17 Coominya Track and Field  

22 National simultaneous story time 

 Under 8’s afternoon  

27 School Photos 
 

DEAR PARENTS 
We are keeping our fingers crossed the wet weather 
passes tonight and we are able to hold sports day 
tomorrow as planned. We will make an official call 
at 8am tomorrow and post any updates on our 
Facebook page.  

Children may wear their sports colours tomorrow. 
Please ensure they are wearing closed in shoes and 
have a hat. We welcome our families to come along 
and cheer on your students. All year levels will 
complete in high jump, long jump, shot put, discus, 
ball games and sprints.  

AWARDS 
Mackenzie – Caring and being respectful to others 

Clancy – Caring and being respectful to others 
 

CASEY Level One 
Oliver 

Charlie 

David 

Mackenzie 

Byankah 

Penny 

Vanessa 

Seth 

Brooklyn 

Mason 

Clancy  

Thomas 

Geoff 

 

CASEY Level Two 
Nevaliah 

 

Philipa 

Evelyn    

EXPECTATION OF THE WEEK 
Being responsible and looking after our belongings.   

NATIONAL STORY TIME AND UNDER 8S 
Next Wednesday we will holding the National 
Simultaneous Storytime at 12pm and our under 8’s 
afternoon in last session. The P&C are offering a hot 
dog lunch for second break (1pm). Order forms 
were sent home this afternoon.  

THANK YOU MR NASH 
We would like to give a shout out to Shane Nash 
who very generously donated a large amount of 
Lego to the school. The students have loved being 

able to add this to our before school activities – 
especially in the wet weather.  

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
School photo forms were sent home with students 
last Thursday. Siblings should have also received a 
sibling envelope. Photos can be paid for online at 
the website stated on the envelope, or with cash 
sealed inside and returned to the office. Spare 
forms also available at the office. School photos will 
be taking place on Monday 27th May.  

PAPER TOWEL CARDBOARD CYLINDERS 
We are hoping to collect some paper towel 
cardboard middles for an art project next term. 
Unfortunately, we cannot except toilet roll middles – 
we are only looking for larger sized ones. If you are 
able to send any in, please drop off to Miss Bond or 
at the office. We appreciate any help with this.  

SOMERSET RAIL TRAIL FREE TICKETS 
The Somerset rail trail run is taking place on Sunday 
21st July. Thanks to sponsorship, Somerset council 
has offered our school 10 free entries. This can be 
for the 3km or 8km run or the 44km bike ride. Please 
let Lauren in the office know if you would like to put 
your name down for a ticket.  

TUCKSHOP 
Tuckshop is available from the Coominya Super 
Store every Thursday. Orders are to be placed in a 
brown paper bag and dropped in at the school office 
on Wednesday.  

Send a text to 0475 839 266 with any ideas of what 
you would like included in any future menus, or let 
Mrs Wyatt in the office know. 

 

 

P&Cs Qld Parent Talk Publication 

It was decided to move meetings to a Tuesday. We 
hope that this may open up opportunities for other 
parents to attend. Thank you too all the parents who 
attended the last meetings. The next meeting will 
be Tuesday 11th June at 3.15pm. If you wish to get 
involved with the P&C please come along. After 
School Care will mind your child(ren) for free while 
you attend the meeting. All welcome.  
 

“In keeping with the spirit of 
reconciliation, we acknowledge 
the traditional owners of the land 
on which Coominya SS stands.” 



Coominya lists the following notices as a public 
service and asks for no benefit from the organisations 
advertising. 

PLAYGROUP 
Coominya School runs a playgroup, now every 
Wednesday of the school term from 9am to 12pm. 
Light refreshments are provided. We hope to see 
you then.  

KINDYLINQ 
Program open to local residents 
Children aged 2½ - 3½  
Hosted at Clarendon SS 
This does NOT mean that you must enrol at 
Clarendon for school.   

 


